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                  Information Letter no. 04-2022 
 
 
Dear Member Federation,  

 
According to article 1.1 of our Internal Rules and articles 4.4.1 and 4.5.1 of our Statutes please 
be informed that the Executive Committee has determined that the date of the  Ordinary 
Congress of our Confederation will be one day before the start of the Senior European 
Championships in the same place as they are being held.  
 
In 2021 Congress decided that the 2022 European Championships will be held in Antalya, 
Turkey. Since the Executive Committee established the dates of the Senior European 
Championships of 17-22.06.2022, the Ordinary Congress  will be convened in                                 
Antalya (TUR) on 16.06.2022.  
 
Please be advised that as soon as both hotel and conference room have been selected, we will 
send you more details.  
 

 
  Best regards,    
 

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 
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